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Issue: Installation of Pressure Reducing Valves for water pressure exceeding 80 pounds per 

square inch. 

 

 

Guideline:  

It shall be the City of Glendale, Az policy that Pressure Reducing Valves shall be installed 

when the water pressure in the area exceeds 80 psi. The determining document for this 

requirement shall be the City of Glendale, Az Pressure Zone Map dated January 2008. 

Any water meter or service line installed in any area on the map that is “HATCHED” 

shall require a Pressure Reducing Valve. The location of the Pressure Reducing Valve 

may be installed right after the meter or may be located downstream of the meter at any 

point before the water line enters the building. 
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